
March 2, 2023 

As of today March 2, 2023. Pixley has enough water to get us to Wednesday March 

8th. At this point in the season things change quickly and daily. We will keep you 

informed as quickly as we can. Thanks 

  

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
 


